Memorandum

To: Rohin Stieler, Clerk of the Board

From: Katrina Foley, Second District Supervisor T
Date: 4/11/22 , “?
Re: Item for the April 26,2022 Meeting of the Board of Supervisors : =

Please place a discussion item to the April 26, 2022 meeting of the Board of Supervisors requesting that
the CEQ’s office to work with the Orange County Transportation Authority and City of Santa Ana to
develop a grant program or other options for direct financial assistance for businesses that have been

negatively impacted as a result of construction of the Orange County Street Car.



